
Aditya Institute of Technology and Management, Tekkali
Dept. of CSE
							
Invitation

We are happy to inform that we are planning to organize 2-day workshop on “International Collegiate Programming Contest (ICPC)-2015” for First Year B.Tech students on 30.04.2015 and 01.05.2015 for which our Senior Professor Dr. N B Venkateswarlu will act as a resource person.  We are allowing limited students for this workshop, from our college and nearby colleges. In this regard, we request to permit top five students from your college to participate in the workshop. In this workshop, students will get the exposure on C-language both theoretically and practically.

										Dr. G S N Murty,
										    HOD, CSE

